
 

 

 

 

Reschedule of June, 2024 TEE from 18.06.2024 to 23.06.2024 due to UGC-NET Examination – reg. 

 

This office has received various representations from the students of PG Programmes regarding UGC-NET 

examination being held on 18.06.2024 (which was earlier scheduled on 16.06.2024).  To safeguard the interest of 

the learners and to provide them equal opportunity, the Competent Authority has kindly consented to 
reschedule the entire set of Examination to be held on 18.06.2024 to 23.06.2024 i.e. SUNDAY. 

 
You are requested to download the  revised hall ticket due  ot  change of date of examination. 

 
Kindly be noted that there will be NO TERM END- EXAMINATION of IGNOU on 18.06.2024 at any of the 

Examination Centres .  



 
 

Regarding Examination reschedule, the entire set of Examination to 
be held on 18.06.2024 (Tuesday) to 23.06.2024 i.e. SUNDAY to 

safeguard the interest of the Students. 
 

All the other remaining examinations will be held as per the Date 

Sheet for Term-End-Examination June, 2024. 
 

The concerned students are requested to download the Hall Ticket 

with revised schedule. 

 


